
From: Kimberly Van Hoek  
Sent: Thursday, March 02, 2017 5:12 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Circle K redevelopment 

 

I would like to add my full support to the Preliminary alternative plan for the redevelopment 

of Circle K gas station.  As my neighbors have so thoroughly explained, the alternative plan 

takes into consideration pedestrian safety on Packard, the lighting issue, and the issue of the 

placement of the traffic and pumps away from the houses on Iroquois.  My home is on Iroquois, 

but at the Stadium end of the street, therefore the redevelopment of the gas station does not 

directly affect my home.  But I certainly support my neighbors and their concerns for this 

matter.  Thank you for your dedication to our city.   

 

--  

Kimberly W. Van Hoek 

1200 Iroquois Place 

Ann Arbor, MI  48104 

734.260.1318 
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